From: <u>info@davisburg.ca</u>

To: Appeals

Subject: Letter of Support for Titan Water Systems (Approval of 23D 190)

Date: December 7, 2023 10:04:56 AM

You don't often get email from info@davisburg.ca. Learn why this is important

Approval of 23D 190

Appeal Hearing Scheduled for Tuesday, December 12th at 3pm.

Name: Davisburg Hall, Alandra Corrigan, director.

Address:

Email: info@davisburg.ca

To whom it may concern,

I am a director on the board for the Davisburg Hall. This hall is a hub for the community and is very reliant on our water system. Titan has looked after all of our water needs for 10 years. Having this company based so close to us has been invaluable. There have been several times where we have required emergency services while there were functions at the hall, such as weddings, meetings, etc. Titan is always there for us on a moment's notice.

The proposed upgrade to their business designation and a new shop would only help their team function smoothly and be able to deliver results. It would be an asset to the community, and I ask that you give their approval your utmost consideration.

Please accept this email in support of the **Approval of 23D 190.**

Please contact me if you would like to discuss this matter further.

Yours sincerely,

Alandra

Operations Administrator



rentals@davisburg.ca

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] This email has originated from outside of the Foothills County organization. Do not click on any links or open any attachments unless you recognize the senders Name and Email address.